AMELIA LODGE No. 47 F. & A.M. Steve Pribulick, Worshipful Master

Jesse R. Tiner Jr. - Secretary, 1101 South 14th Street, Fernandina Beach, FL 32034

June Events

WWW.AMELIALODGE47.ORG

Jun 7	Keep Nassau Beautiful - Road clean up	8:00 Am at Lodge
Jun 9	EA Practice	6:00 PM
Jun. 10	Amelia Lodge Stated Communication	6:00 PM Supper / 7:00 PM Meeting (EA Catechism)
Jun. 12	York Rite Commandery	6:00 PM / 7:00 PM
June 13	EA Practice	6:00 PM
Jun. 16	Called meeting - EA Degree	6:00 PM / 7:00 PM
Jun. 18	Amelia/Callahan at Ionic Lodge,	6:00 PM / 7:00 PM
Jun. 24	Amelia Lodge Stated Communication	6:00 PM Supper / 7:00 PM
Jun. 25	NEFMA, Callahan 32	6:30 PM / 7:30 PM
Jun. 30	FC Practice	6:00 PM

July Events

July 2	Fernandina Beach Shrine Club	6:00 PM Social, Dinner, Meeting
July 7	FC Practice	6:00 PM
July 8	Amelia Lodge Stated Communication	6:00 PM Supper / 7:00 PM Meeting FC Degree
July 10	York Rite Chapter/Council	6:00 PM / 7:00 PM
July 22	Amelia Lodge Stated Communication	6:00 PM Supper / 7:00 PM Meeting
July 23	NEFMA, Mandarin 343	6:30 PM / 7:30 PM
July 29	Family Night / PotLuck	6:00 PM

From the Secretary

Brethren, The 196 th Annual Grand Communication is in the history books. Amelia Lodge was well represented with seven of our Brothers attending. MW Taleb T. Atala was elected Grand Master for 2025 and MW Jeff Foster will be our new Grand Secretary. Most notable for Amelia Lodge is that our own Brother Coley Bagocius was appointed District Deputy Grand Master of the 8 th District. Congratulations, RW Coley. We're looking forward to a great year. If I can be of assistance to any Brother, please let me know.

- Fraternally, Jesse R. Tiner, Secretary



He is a wise Brother who knows how to

conclude a speech when he has said



all that is pertinent to the subject.

From the East:

Greetings Brothers!!

Your Lodge has a lot of activities going on, and if you stopped coming to the meetings because all that was happening was that the reading of the mintues, then you are missing out on time with your Brothers now.

Go to the Facebook page and look at the upcoming events in this newsletter. There are lots of opportunities for you to come and fellowship with your Brothers, doing activities and I can assure you that reading of the minutes is not a part of it.

We are getting set up to run the Fireworks Booth as a fundraiser. This will require a lot of help as it will take place over the period of 10 days. So again, if you have ever said we need to do fundraising, now is your chance to step up and help out. We have the potential to make \$4k plus on this, which will help our coffers greatly. This is taking place 6/27 through 7/5. Call me to get on the schedule 334-300-4499.

Our Lodge is being used quarterly by a Health Screening company for one day each quarter. After they used it the last time, they were happy with the facilities and more importantly the ease of parking for their patients. They have already reserved out the rest of the year and this is bringing much needed income to us. This requires us to have people onsite while they are there. So again, for those of you who said you can help, call me and we will get you into the rotation.

In addition to all of that, there are many things going on with Degree work, visiting other lodges and attending association meetings.

It is time to step up Brothers, you wanted more, we are now doing more. Come see us, call me, lets see where you fit into all of these activities.

- W.M. Steve Pribulick

From the West

Brethren, I want to take a moment to extend a heartfelt thanks to each of you for everything you have contributed to your Lodge this year thus far. Your time, efforts, and dedication have been the foundation of our continued success, and I am truly grateful for the work you've done to uphold our values and traditions.

As we begin to turn our eyes towards the East and prepare for the next year ahead, we will be looking for Brothers, both new and seasoned, who are interested in becoming more involved and possibly filling a chair. Serving in the Lodge in this capacity is both a privilege and an opportunity for growth in our Masonic journey and I know I have enjoyed the ride so far.

If this is something you feel called to do, I encourage you to reach out to me directly. I would be happy to speak with you about the possibilities and what it entails. We are always stronger when we walk this path together and I look forward to serve alongside each of you! - Bro. Andrew Davis

From the South

Brothers, It is hard to believe we are close to the halfway point in our year. Only 207 shopping days till Christmas on June 1. It seems like that's a long time in the future but it will be here before we know it. There has been some progress in getting our pool tables put together back together and the building pressure washed. The paint getting touched up will help with appearance of our building I want to thank everyone who has given their time to complete these little projects. We only get one chance to make a first impression. I do look forward to the fellowship we will enjoy around the pool tables.

I hope everyone had fun at the shrimp festival and got plenty to eat. It is great we had the foot traffic that stopped by our booth. We can only hope they will make good candidates and have a desire to join our brotherhood. We as a group need to make all whom come knocking on our door feel welcome.

Summer vacations have begun and most kids are out of school for the summer. It is our responsibility as adults to watch out for their erratic actions while they are riding bicycles or scooters on the roads. Please put away your phones drive safely. It's really bothers me to see a child hit by a car on the news and it happens far too much. These are life changing events for the children and the families that are involved.

- Bro. Michael Roberson

2025 Amelia Lodge Officers

Worshipful Master	W:. Steven Pribulick
Senior Warden	Bro. Andrew Davis
Junior Warden	Bro. Michael Roberson
Treasurer	W:. Allen Barcus
Secretary	R:.W:. Jesse R. Tiner Jr
Senior Deacon	Bro. Justin Love
Junior Deacon	Bro. Ryan Pribulick
Tyler	Bro. Eric Lawrence
Senior Steward	Bro. Robert Coleman III
Junior Steward	Bro. T.J Holton
Chaplain	R:.W:. M. Daniel Fullwood
Marshall	W:. Jack Love
Webmaster	Bro. Gary Lungarini

Perpetual Membership & Scholarship Recipient





2025 Northeast Florida Masonic Association Schedule (now to end of year)

NEFMA Date	Lodge
June 25th, 2025	Callahan Lodge No. 32
July 23rd, 2025	Mandarin Lodge No. 343
August 27th, 2025	Amelia Lodge No. 47
September 24th, 2025	Ionic No. 101
October 22nd, 2025	Solomon Lodge No. 20
November 19th, 2025	J. Wendell Fargas Lodge No. 356
December 17th, 2025	Oceanview Lodge No. 408

https://amelialodge47.org/